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 Janine Griffis OBJ2014/2517/P 04/06/2014  16:38:18 On behalf of the Pilgrim's to Willoughby Residents Association, I object to this application for the 

following reason: the property already enjoys a large terrace and creation of a second terrace would not 

serve to add to the property’s “current optimum use as a well-appointed residential flat”, as stated by 

the Appeals Inspector in his decision  on APP/X5210/A/13/2195082.  The plan still proposes partial 

wooden screening, which the Inspector also found objectionable.
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